
Ohank You 

22nd December 2020 

To the Staff & Pupils Paddock National School: 

On behalf of the residents and staff here at St. Brigid's iospital, Shaen I would like to thank 

each and everyone of you for thinking of our residents this Christmas. 

The residents were delighted to receive the individual letters from the pupils. They enjoyed 

reading all the letters and of course the paintings were beautiful. I must say we were very 

impressed with the lovely hand-writing. 

We feel blessed that everyone in Paddock school is thinking of us here in Shaen. 

I hope you and your families had a lovely Christmas. I have no doubt Santa came and 
brought lots of lovely gifts for the very good boys and girls. 

Wishing you all a Very Happy New Year. 

Our Kindest regards 

Clare McLaughlin 
Director of Nursing 
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